COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

12th April 1926.

Dear sir,

With reference to your letter of the 27th ultimo
respecting the Coohrane Boiler 80,8720, I shall be obliged
if you will kindly forward a copy of the Glasgow report
N0, 40903 to this Office,

I am, Dear dir,
Yours faithfully,

Seeretary,
The Secretary,
GLASGOV,
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